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September 8, 2022

Notes & News from the
Principal’s desk 

St. Syms Get in the GAME!
Let’s plan to be KIND this month!

At St. Syms, we believe:
• All things are possible with God
• A community of kindness, love, and support 

equals success
• Our children are stewards of God’s gifts

Monday 9-12-22: 

Tuesday  9-13-22:

Wednesday 9-14-22: 

Thursday 9-15-22: 
Picture Day-Dress Up!  See the handbook for dress code info

Friday  9-16-22
11am school mass Gr. 1-8 All are welcome

Dates to Remember:
• No School 9-23 for Teacher Professional Development
• First Responders Mass 9-29 @11am

-Have you joined your child’s teacher class dojo?  This is a 
convenient way to communicate with your child’s teacher 
and be in the GAME
-Please make sure you have returned the packet of forms 
that needed to be signed for your child

Kudos and Congrats:.
-Congratulations to Isabella Calderon in gr. 2, our Viking Virtue 
winner, Isabella earned his voucher for respect.
-Sincere gratitude to our Parent Association for kicking off the 
year with some awesome Fundraisers.
-Have you seen the Clear Ridge Reporter and NewsHound?  St. 
Syms is on the front page-2 weeks in a row!  Thank you for 
everything you are doing to support  and get the word out in 
the community about our amazing school.  

Virtue of the month: Kindness
“But love your enemies, and do good, and 
lend, expecting nothing in return, and your 
reward will be great, and you will be sons of 

the Most High, for he is kind to the ungrateful 
and the evil.”
Luke 6:35

Important Info:
-Uniform shorts may be worn in August & 
September and gym shorts on gym days
-Did you miss the back to school parent night? 
Make sure you reach out to your child’s teacher 
and read the important information that was 
shared
-Check out our website and/or put a question 
on our Facebook parent page, this is a quick and 
easy way to get  answers

St. Symphorosa
Viking Verbiage


